
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call Pastor 

Norm at: 

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday 

 9am - 12pm 

 

 

Prayer & Guidance 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket at the sanctuary entrance. We 
would like to connect with you. 

Prayer chain 

 Yvonne is the Prayer           

Chain Coordinator. 

If you would like to be 

part of this vital ministry, 

please email diaco-

nate@hillviewchurch.ca to be 

added to the list. If you have 

a prayer request, please email         

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am in 

the Fireside Room. All 

are welcome.  

Prayer for our  
Missionaries 

Facebook prayer group 

Prayer and Guidance 

If you would like to join, 

you can email our Social Media 

Director, at:                                   

social@hillviewchurch.ca 

Family of the Week  

 
Jonathan & Miranda Snook 

(Jared and Lilly) 

Updates & Fellowship  

Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
Dec   4: Coffee’s On! 
Dec 11: Christmas Banquet! No Coffee 
Dec 18: Coffee’s On! 
Dec 25: Merry Christmas! No Coffee 
 

 
 

Adult Sunday School 
 

   Adult Sunday School will be 
suspended after the December 

11 session, until the new year. A 
love offering for Dr. Shepherd 

will be received on the 11th be-
fore and after the lesson. If you 
are unable to attend on the 11th 
you can drop off your gift at the 

church office before then.   

Church Library 
Help!!  As much as we appreci-
ate new books for the Library, 
please do not drop off books 

without advising me, as I have 
no way of knowing if they are 

meant for the Library or if 
someone just put them there 

and is coming back for 
them.  Thank you for your con-

sideration in this regard.    
~ Barb   

Children’s Church 
Children ages 3-10 please 

join us downstairs mid-service 
for Children’s Church.  

 

 

Calvin & Susanne Hohn 

NAB Missionaries in Cameroon 
nabonmission.org/missionaries/
calvin-susanne-hohn/ 
 
Calvin Hohn is the former NAB 
Cameroon field director and 
head of Cooperating Missions 
for the Cameroon Baptist Con-
vention. After twenty-three 
years as NAB missionaries, they 
stepped down from their roles 
this past summer, though they 
won’t officially end their time as 
 

 
 NAB missionaries until June 

2023. This allows them time to 

visit many of their supporters 

and figure out their next steps. 

Pray: Pray for this transition 

from international ministry to 

whatever God has next for 

them. 

Church of the Week 
Wetaskiwin, AB:  

Calvary Baptist Church 
 Transitional Pastor:  

 Rick Laser (Lilly) 

  Bible Studies 
• Women’s Wednesday 

Morning Bible Study            
@ 10am 

•  Men's Wednesday Night              
Bible Study @ 7pm 

• Ladies Wednesday Night              
Bible Study will resume in 
the new year.  

Christmas 

Baking 

Please bring Christmas baking 

to share for December’s     

coffee fellowships! 

Hillview Newsletter 

The December issue of the 

Hillview Newsletter is now 

available in your mailboxes. 

Please note that if you still 

have yet to pick up a previous 

newsletter, a hard copy of the 

December issue will not be in 

your mailbox. The digital copy 

will be available on Tuesday 

afternoon. 

Ladies Get Together 

Ladies, please join us on 

December 7th for our 

monthly ladies get        

together downstairs here 

at the church at 7pm! 

Hope to see you there! 
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Worship Service 

December 4, 2022 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 18.1-3 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

Hark the Herald Angels Sing 

It Came Upon the Midnight Clear 

O Come Little Children  

  SCRIPTURE READING - Numbers 6.22-27 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

LIGHTING OF THE SECOND CANDLE : Peace 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

SCRIPTURE READING - Philippians 4.4-7 

THE MESSAGE  

“Peace”  

HYMN OF RESPONSE 

I Heard the Bells on Christmas Day 

 BENEDICTION - 2Corinthians 13.14 

DOXOLOGY 

 

Peace 

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

          

           

 Church & Community 

HBC Annual Christmas Dinner 
Please join us for our annual                                   

Christmas Dinner December 11, 2022 at 6pm  
Woodvale Facility & Clubhouse 4540 50 street Edmonton AB.       

Tickets: Adults $40 each, Children $20 each. Please see Margaret or   
Sally for tickets. The last day to buy tickets is today                      

December 4th.  

Hope Mission and Mustard Seed 
Hillview Church is one again collecting items to donate to              
Hope Mission and the Mustard Seed this holiday season. We 
would like to focus on urgently needed items at both minis-
tries.  Please drop any items in the boxes located at the up-
stairs entrance of the church. Thanks in advance for your gen-
erosity. Donations will be collected until December 11. If you 
have any questions, please speak to Krista or call the church 
office for more information. 

Winter Wear 
Ex: Winter Coats, Winter 
Boots, Gloves/Mitts, Toques, 
Long Johns, Hand Warmers 
Clothing Items 
Ex: Jeans / Drawstring Pants,         
T-Shirts, Hoodies, Running 
Shoes, Socks and Underwear 

Hygiene Items 
Ex: Hygiene Items: Shaving 

Cream, Razors, Deodorant, 

Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, 

Feminine Hygiene Products, 

Face Cloths, Soap, Travel-

Size Shampoo & Conditioner 

Celebrate the Christmas Spirit  
 

Our Hillview Church family would like to 
bless those in our church and  community, who would bene-
fit from a Walmart gift card. If you know of a family, please 
fill out one of the forms that you can find in the foyer, and 

place it in the offering or give it to Rick deLeeuw.  
(To respect the sensitivity and privacy of information, all       

applications will be treated with confidentiality.)   

 
If you would like to share in this ministry, place your donation 
in an envelope marked WHITE CHRISTMAS with your name 
and envelope number on it and place it in the offering plate. 

 
The deadline to submit family names is December 

11th. 


